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January 22, 2015 

Edward McDonald, Executive Director 
State Council on Black Minnesotans 

The Honorable Representative Sarah Anderson, Chair, State Govermnent Finance Committee, 
The Honorable Senator Tom Saxhaug, Chair State Departments and Veterans Division 
The Honorable Representative Sheldon Johnson, Minority Lead, State Government Finance 
Committee, 
The Honorable Senator Roger Chamberlain, Ranking Minority Member State Departments and 
Veterans Division 

Subject: Special Revenue Report 

Dear Honorable State Representatives and Senators: 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statute 3.9225, Subdivision 5 (B) the State Council on Black Minnesotans must report 
by January 15 each year to the chairs and ranking minority members of the house of representatives and 
senate funding divisions with jurisdiction over the council on the amount and source of each payment 
received under this paragraph in the prior fiscal year. The State Council on Black Minnesotans received 
no revenues from adve1tising, booth rental, etc. as authorized by M.S. 3.9225 SB in FY14. The information 
provided in repmt has been verified by Financial Management and Reporting, MN Department of 
Administration. 

cc: Patwin V. Lawrence, Board Chair 
Adam Seidel, Administrator 
Mitch Berggren, Administrator 
Bruce Lemke, FMB 
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